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April 5, 1995 

EA Number 95-030 

Mr. T. Joyce, Site Vice President 
Dresden Station 
Commonwealth Edison Company 
6500 North Dresden Road 
Morris, IL 60450 

SUBJECT: NRC ENFORCEMENT CONFERENCE, REPORT NUMBER 50-237/249-95007(DRP) 

Dear Mr. Joyce: 

We have noted that Inspection Report No. 50-237/249-95007(DRP) was 

transmitted by our letter of March 15, 1995 without the ComEd Presentation 

attached. Pl ease include the enclosed pages as Attachment 2 with the above 

report. We apologize for any inconvenience this might have caused. 

Docket Nos. 50-237; 50-249 
License Nos. DPR-19; DPR-25. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick L. Hiland, Chief 
Reactor Projects, Section lB 

Enclosure: Attachment 2 to Enforcement 
Conference Report No. 50-237/249-95007(DRP) 

See Attached Distribution 
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Mr. T. Joyce -2-

cc w/encl: J. C. Brans, Vice President,· 
Nuclear Support 

·J. S. Perry, Vice President, BWR Operations 
. T. Nauman, Station Manager Unit 1 

E. D. Eenigenburg, Station Manager Unit 3 . 
R. Bax, Station Manager Unit 2 
P. Holland, Regulatory Assurance 

Supervisor 
D. Farrar, Nuclear Regulatory 

Services Manager 
Richard Hubbard 
Nathan Schloss, Economist 

Office of the Attorney General 
State Liaison Officer 
Chairman, Illinois Commerce Commission 
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